
McGlinnen 
Elementary  
586.791.3400 

Wednesday, May 4 Late 
Start—9:15 arrival 

Sunday, May 8—Happy 
Mother’s Day!  

Thursday, May 26—
Enrollment Rally 6:00PM 
to 8:00PM 

Monday, May 30—
Memorial Day—No School 

Saturday, June 4—Kids 
Run the Nation 5K 
10:00AM 

Ms. Jennifer Marella, Principal 

Mrs. Monica Manion, Secretary

ENROLLMENT RALLY 
Come one, come all to our 

first district-wide enrollment 
rally! On May 26, 2022, 

please join us at the CCS 
High School athletic 

complex. Even if your family 
is already enrolled, come 
and join us for some fun! 

RUN CLUB 
Thank you to our Run Club 
coach, Mrs. Jones and her 

assistant, Mrs. Furhman. We 
have a great group of 

students ready to run! We’re 
looking forward to the 5K on 
Saturday, June 4, 2022. Help 

us cheer our runners on! 

MSTEP DATES 
We have been working 

very hard at mastering the 
MSTEP! So far our 5th and 

3rd grade classes have 
tested and will finish up in 
the next week. 4th grade 
begins testing May 10, 

2022. 

 MAY, 2022

McGlinnen Monitor 
Learning for all…Leading for all…Success for all

Happy May—Happy Spring! I hope this rather late newsletter finds everyone happy, healthy 
and gearing up for the end of the school year! We still have a lot of learning to do. Please 
help us out be ensuring your child or children are at school and on time every day—as long 
as they are healthy to do so. That being stated, if your child is not feeling well, has a fever, 
stomach issues, etc., please keep them home. In order for them to return, they must be 
symptom and fever free, without the use of medication, for 24 hours. We sanitize our school 
regularly and students are encouraged to wash/sanitize their hands regularly, as well. 
However, even with these practices in place, and following the CDC and MCHD guidelines, 
we can’t prevent everyone from getting sick! Staying home is a good option in stopping the 
spread of illness. Finally, we ask that you call the office in the morning if your child is going 
to stay home so we can excuse them. If you have any questions or concerns, please call our 
office and we will gladly address them. 

Did you know that Friday, 
May 6, 2022 is National 

Teacher Appreciation 
Day? We appreciate our 

teachers every single day 
and honor the work they 
do with our students. We 
are grateful for such an 

amazing McGlinnen staff!
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